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Dear Community Neighbor: 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your loved ones staying healthy and in good spirits amidst 
a truly unusual year. Like many of you, business as usual is no longer an option for us. 
Despite that truth, we are committed to bringing joy to the children and families we serve. 
 
San Francisco Waldorf School, a 501(c)3 non-profit institution serving children from nursery 
age to grade 12, will be hosting its 42nd annual Winter Fair this year. While the fair is usually 
a day of celebration and gathering at our Grade School campus, we are reimagining how the 
delights of the fair can be felt by families at home. We are reaching out with the hope that 
you would like to contribute to this special time. 
 
At past Winter Fairs, over 500 families with young children who live throughout the Bay 
Area are invited to a day filled with magic and wonder.  There is no admission fee, and 
families enjoy a variety of winter craft activities, old fashioned games, puppet shows and 
other performances inspired by the holidays of the season. Our entire campus is transformed 
by parent and student volunteers. 
 
It is a deeply felt loss in our community to not be able to host this day for the Bay Area. 
However, we are committed to bringing the magic of Winter Fair home to families. One 
way we are doing this is by hosting a Delicious Delights Raffle. 
 
Can you donate a treat to our raffle? It can be a sweet or savory item. We know that asking 
for a donation during this time will be challenging for most business. The raffle would 
provide a marketing opportunity that will reach our extended community of families, alumni, 
and friends of the school. It will also bring comfort and happiness that only baked goods can 
do on a winter’s day. 
 
If you have any questions about Winter Fair or San Francisco Waldorf School, please 
contact Brianna Gerard in the Advancement Office at 415-875-7212. 
 
With great appreciation, 

 
Mitch Mitchell 
Advancement Director 
 
 
For tax purposes, SF Waldorf School’s Federal Tax Identification number is: 94-2538587. 


